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Jim Betts 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Attn: Shiraz Ahmed 
2 February 2021 
 
Dear Mr Ahmed 
 
RE: TAFE NSW Meadowbank Multi-Trades and Digital Technology Hub  
State Significant Development (SSD) 10349: Conditions B4, B5 – Notification of Commencement 
 
I refer to the above mentioned SSD approved on 25 August 2020. 
 
In accordance with conditions B4, B5, we have been advised by the Contractor Hansen Yuncken Pty 
Ltd, in the attached correspondence, that construction of the Stage 2 works will begin on 5 February, 
2021.  
 
If you require further information, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Jono Tiernan 
Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW 
 
 
 
Encl: Letter from Hansen Yuncken Pty Ltd, 1 February 2021 


